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Ruby Valley Hospital Provides Live Video of New Hospital’s Construction Progress 

 
The Ruby Valley Hospital is pleased to announce that construction commenced on the new 

replacement hospital on March 20th and the public can monitor the progress of the construction via 

a live video feed on the Hospital’s website – www.RubyValleyHospital.com.  The live video feed will 

be available to the public throughout the construction process. 

 

“We are very excited to be able to visually share the progress of building the new healthcare facility 

with the entire Ruby Valley community on a constant, real-time basis,” said John Semingson, Ruby 

Valley Hospital CEO.  Smaller video feeds and links to the Hospital’s larger feed will be made 

available to Ruby Valley community websites in the coming weeks.  The Hospital’s website also has 

a link and instructions for a full screen video feed.  “It’s great to see what’s happening at the 

worksite from my office and the full screen view is an entertaining screen saver,” said Ken Walsh, 

President of the Ruby Valley Hospital Board of Trustees and the Ruby Valley Bank.   

 

The Ruby Valley Hospital is a critical care access hospital located in Sheridan, Montana.  The new 

hospital’s construction is funded by a USDA Rural Development loan, the extraordinary fundraising 

efforts of the Ruby Valley Healthcare Foundation and the steadfast operations of the Ruby Valley 

Hospital Auxiliary.  For more information about the new Ruby Valley Hospital, please visit 

www.RubyValleyHospital.com/new-hospital-information.   
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